
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF INVITATION TO APPLY FOR  

POSITION #5 AT-LARGE 

 ON THE PE ELL SCHOOL DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

The Pe Ell School District Board of Directors invites interested 

residents of the school district to apply to fill an un-expired School 

Board Member term ending in December 2023.  Interested 

applicants may submit a letter of interest to the Pe Ell School 

District Administration Office (519 N. Second Street) or email the 

Pe Ell School Board Secretary at kmacdonald@peell.k12.wa.us.  

First review of applications will be held on December 10, 2021.  

Applicants are required to reside within the boundaries of the Pe 

Ell School District.  Interview date and time to be determined.  

Position open until filled. 

 

 

DATED THIS 24th day of November, 2021. 

 

     BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

     PE ELL SCHOOL DISTRICT #301 

     Kyle MacDonald, Secretary 

     kmacdonald@peell.k12.wa.us 

     PO Box 368, Pe Ell, WA 98572 

mailto:kmacdonald@peell.k12.wa.us

